
KENTON COUNTY  

REPUBLICAN WOMEN'S CLUB 

You are cordially invited... 
to the 2013 KCRWC Holiday celebration and meeting! 

Join us on Monday evening, November 25
th
 at the Oriental Wok 

on Buttermilk Pike beginning with a cash bar at 6:30 P.M. and dinner 

following at 7:00 P.M. The cost for the holiday buffet is $26.00.  

We will have a short business meeting and our election/swearing in 

of new officers will immediately follow the closing of nominations at 

the end of the business part of our meeting. 

Entertainment will follow from Terry Foster!  

You may remember Terry from the KCRWC picnic at the Moser home in July … yes, he was 

the one doing the dishes!!!  He is a nationally sought after speaker on nursing humor. A well 

known community volunteer, he regularly volunteers on multiple charitable boards and espe-

cially for fundraisers. In 2009, Terry was the recipient of the Judith Kelleher award, which is the 

highest award given by the national Emergency Nurses Association. In 2010, Terry played him-

self on a episode of "Untold Stories of the ER" on The Learning Channel. Terry was the first 

nurse to ever be featured on this physician based show. He was just in an episode again a few 

weeks ago! Since 1998, Terry has been the Critical-Care Clinical Nurse Specialist in the ER 

Department at St. Elizabeth-Edgewood, and has been continuously employed in this hospital 

system since 1975. 

Join us—bring your family and friends to our Holiday Celebration!  

Reservations must be made no later than noon on  

Wednesday, November 20th! 

Please R.S.V.P. via e-mail to:  membership@kcrwc.org  

or call Karen Wehage @  653-3130. 

mailto:membership@kcrwc.org




The KCRWC would like you to note: 
Our sympathy is extended to the Schroder 
family on the passing of Ret. Kentucky       
Supreme Court Justice, Wil Schroder. 
 

If you have any news to note, please send it 
to publicity@kcrwc.org  

PLEASE let us know if  your email address has changed 
recently due to: the Time Warner Cable buyout of In-
sight, a work change, or just  because!! We’d love to 
keep our records up-to-date!  Email any changes to:  

publicity@kcrwc.org   Thank you!  

 

The last day to register to vote in 

the Primary Election in May is 

December 31st. If you are not 

properly registered, make sure to 

take care of that before 12/31/13!  

News to note: 

Remember that we are collecting monetary donations for the NFRW Dictionary Project. As part of 
our NFRW Achievement Award status (We received the GOLD level award at the 2013 convention) 

we continue to support the Dictionary Project! The KCRWC is proud to again be a part of this great 
project. When our order comes in, they will be donated to a needy Kenton County school. 

HOLIDAY APPEAL-This year our holiday appeal will be to support the Blue 

Star Mothers. Please contribute by bringing something on the following list to our November 

meeting: Individual Serving Sizes of: Cheese (package), Tuna, Salmon, Chicken (in the foil 

pouches or cracker kit), Bon-appetite meals, Coffee & Tea Singles, Gatorade mix/ Crystal 

Light, Hand held games, Music CD’s, Crossword / Puzzle Books, International Phone Cards, 

Gum, Swizzle’s, Tootsie roll pops, Cow Tails, Life savers / mints… More can be found on 

our website!   Thank you for your support of this very important appeal! 

Nominated Slate for 

2014 KCRWC Board ... 

Announced by 2013 Nominating Committee 

Chair, Mary Lou Blount, at the 10/28 

meeting, slated positions are as follows: 

President:  Kelley Westwood 

1st Vice-President:  Pam Dimmerman    

2nd Vice-President Membership (filling 

out 1 year term):  Kim Moser 

5th Vice-President Ways and Means:  

Billie McDaniel 

Recording Secretary:  Lori Roberts 

Nominations will also be accepted before 

the election at our November 25th meeting. 

Be sure to have the approval of the person 

you are nominating before you make the 

floor nomination! Thank you to all who 

have stepped up to serve!  

mailto:publicity@kcrwc.org


 

We’re on the Web ... 

www.kcrwc.org 

KENTON COUNTY REPUBLICAN 

WOMEN’S CLUB 

6210 Blackstone Ct. 

Taylor Mill, KY  41015 

TO: 

We are also on Facebook!  

Search for:  

Kenton County  

Republican Women’s 

Club, and click “like”. 

(more info can be found in this newsletter/on website/on Facebook/or in emails)  

11/25 KCRWC  Holiday Mtg.: 6:30pm at Oriental Wok in Ft. Mitchell. RSVP by 11/20 
at noon! 

Wishing you and yours a blessed Christmas, prosperous new year, 
and we’ll see you on Jan. 27, 2014! 

 

 

Please remember to be good Republicans,       
especially during this election cycle! 

Save the Dates:  

The publisher reserves the right to edit content  

submitted and apologizes for any errors or omissions. 

http://www.facebook.com/

